From: ELLIOTT, Rob <Rob.Elliott@xxxxxxx>

to:  "alex@maybetogether.com.au" <alex@maybetogether.com.au>

date:  Fri, Feb 20, 2015 at 3:14 AM

subject:  Post card 950

Good morning,

We have just received a post card in our depot
from an individual named Ava addressed to 69
Hope Street in London Ontario, unfortunately
there is no ‘69’ Hope Street in our city, the normal
process for Post Cards is to induct this item into
our return mail process—seeing as though there is
no return address on the post card the item would
not be returned to your organization or Ava for
readdressing.

I'would like to see if she would like to update us
with the address she intended the post card be sent
to so that we can get it to the correct

recipient. Below you will find screen shots of her
post card and a screen shot of Hope Street in
London Ontario with house numbers to reference.

hope street

? I want to.

Thanks and have a great day,

Rob Elliott

Supervisor

Depot 6 - Collection & Delivery
Canada Post Corporation
London ON
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This is part of an art project.
To reply please go to www.dearhopestreet.com
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